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Comments: | am writing to state my support of redirecting the proposed PNNST through the southern route
(close to Libby and Troy). This will allow hikers to get refueled in these towns that could use an economic boost.
More importantly this would reduce human-bear encounters since the original plan carelessly directed the trail
through prime grizzly habitat. Thank you for giving us who know this area an opportunity to state our
preferences.



